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Measure Description: 
Raises limit on fees for annual registration of animal remedy, veterinary biologic or pharmaceutical. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Agriculture 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
See Analysis. 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis:  This bill would increase to the Veterinary Product Registration fee from the current statutory 
fee cap of $75 per product to $150 per product registered and allows the department to make annual 
registration fees retroactive to July 1, 2015. 
 
If the Department of Agriculture were to raise the fee to its statutory maximum under this bill, ODA 
estimates approximately 3,000 products per year would be registered, resulting in revenue of $225,000 
per year. Until ODA’s Legislatively Adopted Budget is finished, it will not be clear at what level the 
department will set the rate. ODA estimates that rulemaking will cost $5,000 OF and this would be a 
one-time expenditure.  Although the bill allows ODA to charge these fees retroactively, they do not 
intend to do so. 


